
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

     

 

 On May 27 (Sat.), under the slogan "Run through, all-out effort, show a step toward growth," the children held the Sports Day they had been eagerly awaiting. 

The children gave it their all, and the Sports Day was filled with smiles. We were especially impressed by the efforts of the 6th graders, who played a central role 

in leading the entire event, and the 1st graders, who were excited to enjoy their first field day. 

 In the afternoon, for the first time in several years, a "Community Sports Day" was held, and the community, parents, and children had a great time together. We 

would like to express our sincere thanks to all the board members, parents and community members. We look forward to your continued support and cooperation. 
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June 19th（M）Club 

Home-study Week（～25th） 

20th（Tu）Cardiac Exam（Untested） 

21st（W）Medical Rehabilitation Flower bed Maintenance

（3rd・4th） 

22nd（Th）Dental and Oral Health Meeting 

Kibi Road Tour（6th） 

23rd（F）Pione Experience（3rd） 

26th（M）Committee 

28th（W）Non-linear Prevention Class（4th）  

29th（Th）Assembly  Exciting Science School（3rd・4th） 

30th（F） Swimsuit（4th～6th） 

   

July 3rd（M）Fee Collection Swimsuit（1st～3rd） 

   4th（Tu）Cicada Class（2nd） 

   6th（Th）Assembly, District Meeting 

   7th（F）Schoolwide Cleaning  

  10th（M）Area Map Making（3rd） 

10th（M）～14th（F）Individual Talks 

11th（Tu）Group Play 

18th（Tu）Last Day of School Lunch 

19th（W）1st Semester Closing Ceremony 

21st（F）Area School Meet（5th・6th） 

The third Sunday of 

every month is  

Family Day. 

On Family Day, have 

dinner together as a 

family. 

 

＜Events in June and July＞ 

 
 
 

On June 9 (F), a joint class was held between students from Yoshikawa Elementary School, 

Yamato Elementary School, and our school (3rd and 4th). The children had previously had the 

opportunity to introduce their favorite foods and other topics online on the previous Thursday, 

but the children were very lively and full of smiles when they actually exchanged words and 

interacted with each other face-to-face. 

The fourth graders had a math class. In the discussion and thinking together, the students seemed 

to be deepening their learning while getting along with their friends who were working together 

for the first time. In their final reflections, some of the students said, "It was good to understand 

what we learned.” “I enjoyed it very much," were some of the comments made by the students. In 

two years' time, they will be learning together in the 6th grade classroom. We will cherish these 

opportunities to promote cooperative educational activities. 

   

 

From the Principal’s Office ☆Small Tie Ups（６/９）☆ 

ONE SHOT ～Scenes from Everyday Life 
Please check our daily updates 

on how the students are doing 

on the ＨＰ.（homepage） 

➡ ➡ ➡ ➡ ➡ 
➡ ➡ ➡ ➡ ➡ 

6/2 Art Festival 
（Icharibazu） 

6/4 Hometown Festival 5/31 School Exploration 

5/31・6/1 Maritime School (5th)  

5/24 Pool Cleaning 


